
WHAT IS A SAFETY ACTION PLAN (SAP)?
A Safety Action Plan (SAP) is a document that provides local governments the 
means to make strategic roadway safety improvements. The plan will identify 
the most significant roadway safety concerns in your community and outline 
the projects and strategies to address them. In addition to assisting local 
practitioners in understanding crash trends within their jurisdiction, a SAP will 
also be a locally focused plan for practitioners to make informed, prioritized 
safety decisions. 
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WHAT IS SAFE STREETS AND 
ROADS FOR ALL (SS4A)?
The Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) 
discretionary grant program was established by 
the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) and has $5M 
in appropriated funds for the 5-year period from 
2022 to 2026. This federal grant supports local 
jurisdictions planning, infrastructure, behavioral, 
and operational initiatives to prevent death and 
serious injury for all roadway users, with an 
emphasis on equity to improve roads and streets 
under local ownership.

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS 
OF A SAP?
• The results will allow local jurisdictions to apply

for SS4A funding

• Strengthens a community’s approach to
eliminating roadway fatalities and serious
injuries

• Focus on all of the five Es of safety
(Enforcement, Engineering, Emergency
Response, Education and Everyone)

• Provides the opportunity to prioritize safety
improvements and justify investment decisions
in coordination with various partner agencies.

YOU ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE, 
WE NEED YOUR HELP!
While engineering improvements can make the roads 
safer, they cannot prevent motor vehicle crashes 
alone. Because a high percentage of crashes are a 
result of driver-related factors, making roadways safer 
requires individuals representing the Es of safety 
(education, emergency medical services, engineering, 
and enforcement) to be involved. Each discipline has 
a unique perspective on improving traffic safety while 
also remaining connected to the other disciplines. The 
success of your SAP relies on input from roadway safety 
stakeholders as your input will help define driver-related 
countermeasures to improve safety in your county. 
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	When Field: 8:30am - 11:30am 
Friday, February 21, 2025
	Location: Forest City Emergency Services Center
105 U.S. Highway 69 South
Forest City, Iowa 50436
	Contact: Scott Meinders
641-585-2905
scott.meinders@winnebagocountyiowa.gov


